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Week 10 Wednesday 28" June 2017

Dates to Remember PAYMENT/PERMISSION REMINDERS

All money should be placed in a clearly marked

29/06/17 Naidoc Mufti Day envelope in the secure box outside the Administration
30/06/17 Last day of Term Block.
17/107/17 Staff Development day
18/07/17 Students return Term 3 Stage 1 Rouse Hill House and Farm Excursion
18/07117 Panthers on the Prowl payment of $40.00 is due by 9.10am, Tuesday 29"
20/07/117 Athletics Carnival — Parker St Oval August, 2017.
25/07/17 Athletics Carnival (back up day)
26/07117 Mass Choir Rehearsal School Athletics Carnival (years 3-6) payment of
2614717 DEREUNY Roauid 3 $6.00 is due by 9.10am Friday 30" June, 2017,
26/07/17 Maths Olympiad
31/07/17 Education Week
02/08/17 Education Open Day
08/08/17 P & C meeting 3.30pm Spare notes in the rack in the admin office foyer
09/08/17 School Disco o or on the school’s website
11/08/17 Stage 2 Public Speaking Final
16/08/17 Mass Choir Rehearsal Receipts for school payments are issued by
16/08/17 Mass Choir Performance - 7pm teachers to students each Friday.

Joan Sutherland Performing Arts B

Centre
22/08/117 Wakakirri Performance - 7pm

Riverside Theatre Parramatta

Notes home this fortnight Important Dates
Stage 1 Rouse Hill and Farm Excursion

School Athletics Carnival

Wakakirri Performance

Wakakirri Costumes

Naidoc Week 2017

Parent Teacher Interviews Stage 1

All notes are on the Website

We wish to advise that this page of the
newsletter will be sent home with students every
fortnight. The remaining pages will be available

to view on our website!

Mass Choir

Rehearsal Dates

All Wednesdays 26/7/2017, 16/8/2017.

Performance Date: Wednesday 16" August - 7pm

Joan Sutherland Performing Arts Centre

Wakakirri Performance Thursday 22" August - 7pm
Riverside Theatre Parramatta

ANNOUNCEMENTS
OFFICE HOURS 8:40am to 3:25pm

School Banking will be every Tuesday of school terms.

Clothing Pool will be every second Thursday afternoon (that's even weeks) and every Tuesday momning (odd weeks) of school terms.
ASSEMBLIES FOR 2017: K-2 odd weeks on Friday afternoons at 2-15pm
3-6 even weeks on Friday afternoon at 2-15pm
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From The Principal’s Desk
Mrs Browne is currently on leave and will be returning for the start of Term 3.

Synergy Dance Festival

A message from Mrs Browne

“I have just returned from watching our wonderful dance group perform at the ‘Synergy Dance
Festival’ matinee performance. | would like to take this opportunity to acknowledge the hard work
and dedication that both, Mrs Sharon Wilson and Mrs Nicole Franzke put into choreographing of
the dance. The quality of the performance and the standard of dance to which the girls performed
needed to be commended | was a very proud Principal and | am sure that all parents who attend
tomorrow night’s performance will be equally as captivated by the standard and talents of the girls”

Staffing Term 3
We welcome back Mrs Samantha Myerscough and Mrs Kati Harris who will both be returning from

Maternity Leave day one of next term. Mrs Myerscough will be job sharing with Mr Lister on KL
working Monday and Tuesday. Mrs Harris will be working Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday
performing a variety of teaching roles on those days.

Mr Chan will be taking long service leave for the first 5 weeks of Term 3. Mrs Bartush will be taking
his class whilst he is on leave. We wish Mr Chan safe travels as he ventures through Europe.

Assistant Principal

Mrs Tracy Fox will be sharing the Assistant Principal role with Mr Lister supervising ES1. Mrs Sue
Burke and Mrs Sharon Wilson will be sharing the Assistant Principal role on stage 3 while Ms
Hanman is facilitating the implementation of Naplan Oniine across the region,

NAIDOC WEEK
NAIDOC Week (2-9 July) theme:
Our Languages Matter

We are currently celebrating NAIDOC Week as it falls on the holidays.

We have been fortunate to have Mrs McEwan come to our school to teach all our students
aboriginal language (Gamilaraay/Kamilaroi) lessons and songs.

We look forward to seeing you tomorrow in Red, Yellow and Black or Blue, Green & White to
celebrate our Indigenous Culture. Thank you Ms Pelley for your comprehensive and detailed help in
organising of this event.

Semester One Reports
Reports will go home this Friday. There will be no parent teacher interviews as these were

conducted in Term 1, however if you have any concerns please do not hesitate to make an
appointment with your child’s teacher to discuss the issues on 47379571




Education Week
Education Week 31 July — 4 August 2017
Theme:

‘I Learn We Learn”

We will be showcasing our students and school on Wednesday 2™ August with open classrooms and
a special assembly!

Stay tuned for our activities!

Working with Children Check- Reminder

As of this year all parents and community members working as a volunteer in school activities are
required to have Working with Children Check Clearance. Thank you to those of you who have
already complied. If you have not done that as of yet, below is a flow chart to help you complete it.

Step 1: Go on line to www.newcheck.kids.nsw.gov.au . You will be asked information and will be
given a number to then take to the Roads and Maritime Services.

Step 2: Take your number to the RMS located in High Street Penrith or any other one of your
choosing and apply to have your Working with Children Check done. There is no cost involved for

volunteers.

Step 3: Once you have received your clearance letter you will need to bring it up to the school
where we will enter it into the system and receive the official clearance,

Step 4: We will then issue you with a pass to let all staff know that you have been cleared to

volunteer.

Unfortunately parents and community members working on a voluntary basis will be unable to do
so if this hasn’t been completed. | appreciate your understanding and that the safety of all our
students on school premises is paramount. For all parents that have so far completed their check
and handed in their clearance letters, your passes will be coming soon.

Congratulations again to Brooke from everyone at Surveyors Creek for her outstanding commitment
to the community with her charity work. She was honoured at a whole school assembly where she
was presented with a trophy from AFL legend Shane Crawford and Adam from Literacy Planet,




End of Term and School Holidays
Well it is that time again! Thank you to all our wonderful students, parents/caregivers and staff for

all their hard work.
Have a safe and happy holidays wherever your travels may take you and we look forward to seeing

you all safe and sound day one of Term 3.

Mrs Smith
Relieving Principal

PBL Awards
Many children at our school have collected a PBL ribbon. Most children are aware they are to hand in 3

certificates and they will receive a ribbon. Once a child does receive 3 ribbons they must hand in their
3 ribbons to receive a banner.

In Short - 3 certificates = a ribbon

Mr John Lister
Assistant Principal

PBL Awards for Weeks 9 & 10 — Term 2

3 ribbons = a banner

Deegan McRae Ribbon 3/4L
Keira Plevey Ribbon 2C
Ryan Amponsah Ribbon KS
Tahlia llijeski Banner pA\|
Aiden Pinn Banner K/1HM
Paige Tomarchio Ribbon KL
Sienna Necevski Ribbon KL
Isaac Dobson Banner 2C
QOrlando Mancia Ribbon KMS
Rylee Mitchell Ribbon KMS
Brock Brown Ribbon 3CSs
Phoenix Xu Ribbon 1C
Aidan Galuszka Ribbon 1C
Aidan Galuszka Banner 1C
Mitchell Hancock Ribbon 1C
Ashton Fullbrook Ribbon 1C
Jahmarley Kennedy Ribbon KMS
Stephanie Cammans Ribbon 1G
Stephanie Cammans Banner 1G
Kelton Tompkin Ribbon KL
Aiden Lix Ribbon KA
Isla Galea Ribbon 2UwW
Justin Moon Ribbon KMS
Isaac Penson Ribbon KMS
Miranda Hudson Ribbon KMS

Canteen

Canteen will be open this Friday last day of term for over the counter sales only where lollies and
assorted sweets will be available there will be no lunch orders available on this day.




PSSA Report

Date: Friday 16/06/2017

Where: Jamison Park

PSSA Team: Soccer Senior boys A

Team played against: York Public School
Who won: York Public School

Score: 7/1

Player of the Week: Callum

By: Rowan

Date: Friday 16/06/2017

Where: Jamison Park

PSSA Team: Soccer Senior boys B

Team played against: PAC

Who won: Surveyors Creek Public School
Score: 4/1

Player of the Week: Matthew
Comments: Because he was playing good
By: Filip Adzic

Date: Friday 16/06/2017

Where: Jamison Park

PSSA Team: Junior A team

Team played against: York Public School
Who won: York Public School

Score: 0/3

Player of the Week: lye

Comments: For his chases and great passes
By: Alex

Date: Friday 16/06/17
Where: Jamison

Team played against: PAC
Who Won: PAC

Score: 2/0

Player of the week: Jaiden

Date: Friday 16/06/17

Where: Jamison Park

PSSA Team: Junior A’s Netball team

Team played against: PAC

Who won: Surveyors Creek Public School

Score: 6/2

Player of the week: Montana

Comments: We had good passes and got in front
By: Jazman



